
From: Donald Sproule < >  
Sent: Thursday, August 1, 2024 7:45 AM 
To: Emily Bryant <ebryant@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Robert Kojima <rkojima@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Kim 
Stockdill <kstockdill@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Cc: Leif Palmberg < > 
Subject: PLRZ20240003 

 
Dear Galiano LTC, 
 
I am writing you to advise that I am in full support of application number PLRZ20240003, pertaining to 832 

Galiano Way for site specific zoning. 
 

 
Local businesses need the support of the our community and the support of those governing this special island we 
call home. We especially need to support young entrepreneurs like Leif Palmberg in attaining their goals of building a 
life for their families on Galiano. Too many times we hear of next generations across our country leaving their 
communities to pursue those dreams. Here we have a born and raised "islander" wanting to stay, work hard, raise a 
family and give back to the community. 
This application on land adjacent to Hydro and forestry lands make total sense. 
 
Regards, 
Don Sproule & Rose Ternes 

  
Galiano Island  

 
 

 


